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Greenville Kennel Club News 
September 2021 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net                  WWW.GreenvilleKC.org 

A Message from our President 
Jeanette Stribling 

Till next time, 
 
Jeanette 

September finally made it and Fall is just around the corner.   
I don’t know about you, but I am more than ready for some 
cooler temperatures.  And, so are my dogs!! 
 
Committee sign-ups have begun. Please consider where you 
would like to help with our club (and feel free to sign-up for 
several different committees!). Our success as a club depends 
on our volunteers. Sign-up sheets will be available at our 
meeting next week.  I will send out an email afterwards for 
those who were unable to attend the meeting.  
 
If you would like to nominate someone for the “AKC Out-
standing Sportsmanship Award” or “Member of the Year 
Award”, please submit your nomination to a member of the 
Board of Directors by September 30. You will find the forms on 
our website by clicking on “GKC Documents” and then under 
the heading “Forms” or you may use the following link: 
https://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/awards 
 
I would like to share some dates with everyone to put on your 
calendars. 

October 30 –  
GKC Match at Happy Dogs Training Center in Wellford 

December 16 –  
GKC Annual Christmas Party at the Poinsett Club 

 
Looking forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 

https://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/awards
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If you are fully vaccinated, masks are at your option depending on your  
personal comfort level.  If you are not, the CDC recommendations have not changed.   

At this point, the Hilton has no specific requirements, but will continue to  
follow current CDC and State rules, and encourages wearing masks.     

We will advise everyone if there are changes.   
 

Be Safe! 

Membership Meeting  

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 

Refreshments at 6:30pm 
Meeting at 7:00pm 

The Hilton Greenville 
45 W. Orchard Park Dr 
Greenville, SC 29615 

Don’t miss this month’s program on the KILO-9 Foundation,  
presented by: 

ROB PRESLEY, DVM, MS, DIPLOMATE ACVIM (SAIM) 
KILO-9 Co-founder & Director 

  
Dr. Presley first developed his interest in working dogs in 2012, when a K9 
was brought to his hospital who has been fatally injured in the line of duty. At 
that time, he began focusing his studies on K9 Tactical Emergency Casualty 
Care. In 2014, Presley began volunteering with Greenville County Sheriff's  
Office K9 Services. The following year, he helped instruct in the GCSO K9  
tactical workshop, which provided training to over 65 K9 teams. In 2017, he 
helped to found the KILO-9 Foundation, where he currently serves as director.  
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GKC beginning handling class begins  
September 16th and will run for 6 weeks.  

 
Thecla Tyner is GKC’s lead instructor for 

this session.  
 

You may contact her at  
(864)-380-5975 or  

Thecla53@gmail.com  

 

October 30th – GKC Match  
 

Happy Dogs Training Center  
24 Carver St, Wellford, SC 29385 

 
 
 

 

Obedience, Conformation,  
a Juniors Showcase and  

a Costume Contest  

The fun begins at 9am! 
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Long term members David Maltby and Ann Deaton will be missed. 
In recent years you could find them selling catalogs at our show at-
tending GKC Membership meetings, and celebrating the holidays at 

our annual Christmas Party!  

David loved music, playing the piano, clarinet, and concertina. He also loved ani-
mals, always having dogs and cats, and in his retirement, participating in Rally with 
his much-loved poodle Trucker. The household also included a parrot, and over the 
course of several years, three rescue squirrels.  

Throughout her life, Ann had a gift for connecting with animals. Her home was always 

filled with furry and feathered friends. She was a devoted poodle parent and built life-

long friendships within the AKC community. Her last phone call before her death was 

to ensure the successful rehoming of her five poodle children: Armani, Freddie, 

Trucker, Harley, and Butters to people who would love them as much as she did. 

An inseparable couple in life, Ann joined David just 5 days after his death. 
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Members’ Brags  

O’Malley McGee  

Got to go to the Atlanta, GA dog show 

and see some friends.  

Julia and I picked up a Best Junior in 

a great line up of Juniors!  

I was so happy to see my dog and                                     

have a nice dog fix 

Nancy Wargas,  Full Circle Farm Anatolian Shepherd Dogs 

This is Full Circle's Sifa Duasi.  
She is my 6th generation of either Service dog, therapy dog, 
paws for reading dog, emotional support dog or pre-K class 

mascot.  
 

She is registered with  
Alliance of Therapy Dogs, a national registry. 

 

 

Lensky Fireworks at Shandell CGC, AKA Sparky,  

finished his Championship in Mobile, AL, with a BOB! 

Shirley Shannon  
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Members’ Brags - cont. 

Roger Brown 

Sharja Shakespeare Of Ajah,"Poet", Afghan Hound  
owned by Corrine Joyce, Linda Shipley, and myself,  

 
at the shows in Atlanta, won WD for a 4 point major,  

to finish his championship 

 

Willett and I took a break in June and July until the Greenville shows.  
During August she obtained her Bronze Grand Champion and  
finished August as the #1 Owner Handled PBGV. 
  
In Greensboro Willi was awarded an OH Group Two  
by Judge Neena L. Van Camp. 

Beverly and Tony Childs and the StoneHouseHounds 

Also in Atlanta I showed Keegan the Pembroke Welsh 
Corgi to a Puppy Group One. That was so fun and  
Judge Carl Vitner overlooked my trying to stack  
the Corgi like a PBGV! 
  
After Atlanta we traveled to Lexington and competed in 
the strongest Owner Handled Hound Groups yet.  
We were thrilled to be honored with a Group Three  
from Judge Jan Paulk. 
Also in Lexington, Rowdy’s son Nelson got a  
BEST IN SHOW!!!  
 
Who knows what the fall and winter will bring to the 
StoneHouseHounds. Willi hopes to try more Scent Work 
and Bev is ready for Tony the Dog Show Roadie to take 
over this winter when hunt season starts. 
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Members’ Brags - cont. 

At the Conyers and Griffin Kennel club show in South Atlanta the last 
weekend of August, Alexis Moore won Open Juniors class three days 
in a row the first full weekend she was in open class. 
 
She just moved up to open Junior at the Greenville show after winning 
1st the first two days in Novice Junior.  
 
Her first day in open junior she won first and her second day she got 
third in her class.   
 
These pictures are from the south Atlanta show we were there  Friday, 
Saturday, and Sunday.  She wore the pink outfit on Friday, the tan and 
black outfit on Saturday and the dark brown outfit on Sunday.  
 
She showed Vin’s Style Shokolad his called name is Coco DaVinci. 
Also DaVinci was awarded Winner’s dog and Best of Winners our  
First day at that show. 

Meghann Moore  



Greenville Kennel Club News                          Page 8 

 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward   

 

It is with deepest sympathy that we mourn the passing of our 
dear members Mrs. Ann Deaton Maltby  and her husband 
Mr.David Maltby in August,2021. 

David and Ann were delightful people to be with, very friendly and very helpful 
when needed in the club. They were always ready to help at the Foothills 
Cluster Dog Show for many years before their health began to fail in recent 
years. They will truly be missed by all who knew them and they were certainly 
an asset to our club for 11 years and even being honored one year with the 
club's AKC Outstanding Sportsmanship Award. 
 
The Memorial Service was held at Mackey Mortuary Sept.11,2021 for anyone 
who was not able to attend, Mackey Mortuary has the obituaries listed online 
for anyone wanting to read them. They asked that donations be made to any  
animal rescues so I hope the club can do this soon. 

Happy Birthday to all of our September members including 
Jackie Mathis 9/6, Todd McGahey, 9/9, Joel Barber 9/10, 
Ashiegh Boudreaux 9/24,  and Scott DeMauex 9/26. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting , please stay 
healthy and take care of yourselves and families. 
 
Sincerely,    
 
Becky Ward, 
Sunshine Chairperson 
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CALL TO ORDER, Welcome, Brags -  Jeanette Stribling 
ROLL CALL – PLEASE SIGN IN ON THE ATTENDANCE SHEET;   
name badges are available - please wear to help out our many new members and applicants!  Thanks! 
APPROVAL OF AUGUST 2021 MINUTES,  as posted on website 
REPORT OF THE RECORDING SECRETARY –Beverly Crosby 
REPORT OF THE CORRESPONDING SECRETARY – Ashleigh Boudreaux 
REPORT OF THE TREASURER – Ken Spiegel   

 Income & Expense Report for August 2021 
 Dues 2022 

AKC DELEGATE REPORT – Gloria Askins  
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS : 

 Show – Kris Harner 
 Programs – Debbi Kaplan  
 Hospitality – Sharon Smith 
 Sunshine – Becky Ward  
 Website – Ken Spiegel 
 Newsletter – Ken Walker 
 Social Media – Jackie Mathis 
 Membership – Beverly Crosby  
  New applicants eligible for introduction and first reading/introduction, IF PRESENT  
  New applicants who still need sponsors to be eligible for second reading and vote,  
  IF PRESENT 
  New applicants with sponsors, ready for second reading and vote, IF PRESENT  
  Reminder – for anyone to be considered for reading or vote, applicants must be present at 

 the meeting as long as we are meeting in person.  
 Annual Title Awards – Maureen McKowen   
 Obedience/Rally  - Thecla Tyner 
 Publicity/Marketing & Advertising –  
 Handling/Training – Bob Vandiver, Gloria Askins   
 Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette 
 Finance – Blake Roulette 
 Judges Selection Committee  
 Match– Ashleigh Boudreaux, Ken and Debbie Walker 
 RDO -  
 Legislation -   
 Education – Ashleigh Boudreaux  
 Trophies – Dawn Demeaux/Sharon Smith 

Greenville Kennel Club – Membership Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021  at 7:00PM 

Refreshments at 6:30 PM 
Hilton Greenville, 45 W. Orchard Park, Greenville SC 

===================================================== 

Continued of next page 
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*OLD BUSINESS  
 Obedience/Rally Trials 2022 – Board Decision– Kris Harner and Thecla Tyner  
 Match 2021 – Ashleigh Boudreaux, Ken/Debbie Walker 
 Housekeeping Reminders for Emails and Committee Reports – Bev Crosby, Jeanette 

Stribling 
 
*NEW BUSINESS 

 AKC Grants for Animals – New Dog for Greenville K9 Unit – Jeanette Stribling, Blake 
Roulette, Gloria Askins 

 Fall Training Class Schedule – Gloria Askins 
 Committees 2022 – Jeanette Stribling 
 Nominations – Jeanette Stribling 

Member of the Year 
Sportsmanship Award 

 Nominating Committee for Officers/Board Members 2022 – Jeanette Stribling 
 Programs – Debbi Kaplan 

Suggestions from Membership for 2022 programs 
 
*Several of the OLD/NEW Business items are a repeat from our August meeting, due to low 
attendance, and due to not having a quorum present for items needing a vote. 
 
Adjourn 

Membership Meeting Agenda cont 

————————————————————————–————————————————————————————
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Greenville Kennel Club    Established 1939   An AKC Member Club 

Next Board Meeting -   Tuesday, October 5, 2021, 7PM, via Zoom 
video conference.  Any member is welcome to attend;  however if you 
have business for the Board to address, it must be submitted in writing to 
a Board member at least one week prior to the meeting.  Minutes are 
published on the Club website. This is a change to our usual meeting 
schedule to accommodate the schedules of some of our very busy board 
members!   

Next General Meeting  

For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, 
please contact the Recording Secretary,  

Bev Crosby, poshpoos@gmail.com 
—————————————————————————–————————————— 

If any member knows of any members that need to be called 
upon or recognized due to illness, accomplishments, deaths or 
any other challenges in one's family please call or email  
Becky Ward @ 864-567-7055, wardbk50@yahoo.com.  
 
You may also contact Lisa Jumper @864-593-8649 or Paula 
Ford @864-895-6837 with any news that the Club needs to be 
informed about.  

 —————————————————————————–———— 

All items to be included in the NEWSLETTER  
are due on the  Wednesday before our        

monthly meeting. 

Send brags, news, photos, articles,                   
and any information to:                                                                                

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net   

—————————————————————————–———————————————————————————

 
Jeanette Stribling - President  
jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 
Kris Harner – Vice President  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Ashliegh  Boudreaux–  
Corresponding Secretary 
aurumecs@gmail.com 
 
Bev Crosby – Recording  
Secretary  
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
Ken Spiegel –Treasurer 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

Thecla Tyner - Director  (2021) 
Thecla53@gmail.com 
 
Sharon Smith–Director (2022) 
ontopofthetable@gmail.com 
 
Meredith  McGee-Director (2023) 
irishstarr@me.com  
 
Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  
askgja@gmail.com 
 
——————————————— 
 
Kris Harner - Show Chair  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Thecla Tyner - Obedience Chair  
Thecla53@gmail.com 
 
Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net  

The Hilton Greenville   
45 W. Orchard Park Dr. Greenville, SC 29615  

Tuesday, October 19, 2021  
Hospitality starts at 6:30PM   -   Meetings start at 7:00PM  

If you are fully vaccinated, masks are at your option depending on your personal 
comfort level.  If you are not, the CDC recommendations have not changed.  At 
this point, the Hilton has no specific requirements, but will continue to follow  
current CDC and State rules.  We will advise everyone if there are changes.  

Be Safe!  
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